
Statement of Completion for a Category B Project 

Class Environmental Assessment for Activities of the Ministry of Northern Development 
and Mines under the Mining Act 

Metalex Venture U2 Project 

The Ministry of Northern Development and Mines (MNDM) has completed its 
assessment on the applicant's proposal to complete a 10,000 ton bulk sample on their 
U2 project in the James Bay Lowland. The project is west of the DeBeers Victor Mine 
and the sample will be collected by Large Diameter Drill Holes (LDDH)  

The Category B screening, consultation and project review was carried out in 
accordance with the Class Environmental Assessment for MNDM’s Activities under the 
Mining Act (Class EA).   

No comments were received 

Due to previous exploration activities at this location, this project is expected to 
have no new environmental effects. 

MNDM will implement the project as planned. 

Approved by: 

 

Robert Calhoun                              November 10, 2014 
MDLB 
P.O. Bag 3060, 5520 Hwy 101 East, South Porcupine, ON P0N 1H0 
Tel 705-235-1642, Fax 705-235-1660, email robert.calhoun@ontario.ca 

Copies to: 

☒Project File 

☒Class EA website 

☒Environmental Assessment Coordinator, Strategic Support Unit, Ministry of 
Northern Development and Mines 

☒Regional Director, Regional Office, Ministry of the Environment 

☒Regional Area Supervisor, Regional Office, Ministry of the Environment 

☒Director, Environmental Approvals Branch, Ministry of the Environment 
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